
PSTIF 

From: MO PSTIF [pstif=sprintmail.com@mail126.us2.mcsv.net] on behalf of MO PSTIF 
[pstif@sprintmail.com]

Sent: Friday, April 19, 2013 8:38 AM

To: Carol

Subject: Changes to MO's Tanks RBCA Requirements - April 19, 2013

5/14/2013

Latest Leads on Missouri Tank Site Cleanups... Is this email not displaying correctly? 
View it in your browser.  

 

Changes to MO's Tanks 
RBCA Requirements 
 

In case you missed it – 

  

Missouri is proposing to streamline and simplify its 

RBCA requirements for tank sites.  A webinar 

explaining this proposal, and copies of the 

proposed changes, can be accessed at 

http://www.pstif.org/rbca_proposed_changes.html 

  

There will be a formal public comment period later 

this summer, but any feedback you wish to offer 

now is welcome!  Send comments to 

tim.chibnall@dnr.mo.gov. 

  

Don't overlook this important development! 
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QUESTIONS? 

For questions about these or 

other PSTIF-related issues, 

call 800-765-2765 or 

573-761-4060, or email us at 

pstif@sprintmail.com 

 

Visit our web site at 

www.pstif.org 



 

 

 

CONTACT 

Missouri Petroleum Storage Tank 

Insurance Fund

PO Box 104116 

Jefferson City, MO 65110 
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